Environmental Health, Trading Standards & Licensing

From: Clir Gandy, Carole
Sent: 05 April 2012 19:34
To: Susan Garratt

ubject: Re: Premises Licence - McDonald's, Clews Road

Hi

| thought they already had one. I thought it would be KFC as they have just gained planning permission on
site next to MacDonalds. | would not support 2 am as the noise from revving engines whilst waiting in queue
and noise during warm weather from car radios is already an issue for residents. If it is MacDonalds then KFC
will follow as those hours were in their planning application. That would make the situation even worse. | am
away until Wed but perhaps you could ring me on Tues about what if any conditions we can put on these

Carole

Carole

From: Susan Garratt

Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 05:22 PM

To: Clir Gandly, Carole

Cc: mark kay

Subject: Premises Licence - McDonald's, Clews Road

11/04/2012



